Administration Building

7776 Lake Street

River Forest River Forest, IL 60305
Public Schools 708-771-8282

February 21,2024

Maureen Gesin Communicated via email to: megesingl7 @gmail.com
g

Dear Ms. Gesing:

This letter is in response to your electronic Freedom of Information Action (FOIA) request received in my
office on February 14, 2024.

REQUEST: 1) “RECORDS REQUESTED: Regarding the harassment grievance which was filed
against Dr. Ed Condon in November 2023, what was the total dollar amount charged to District 90 by the law
firm to defend him.”

RESPONSE: There were no legal fees charged to District 90 to defend Dr. Condon. Please clarify if
you are seeking the fees that were incurred by the District for legal advisement in investigating your complaint.

As Superintendent of the District, I am responsible for granting and denying the requests for records under
the Freedom of Information Act. Please be aware that this response to your request is pursuant to my
understanding of your FOIA request.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Edward J. Condon, Ph.D.

Superintendent

Excellence in Education: A Continuing Tradition



From: M E Gesing megesing17@gmail.com
Subject: FOIA--- Law Firm Fee
Date: February 14,2024 at 4:17 PM
To: gutierrezt@district90.org

Hi, Tracy,

Please consider this to be a request for info via the Freedom of Information Act.

Here is some info I want to know:

"Regarding the harassment grievance which was filed against Dr. Ed Condon in November 2023, what was the total dollar amount
charged to District 90 by the law firm to defend him?"

Sincerely,

Maureen Gesing
Substitute Teacher for various school districts



